
 

  

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

         EL CAJON HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

HERITAGE 
 Volume 45 Issue 1       www.elcajonhistory.org          January 2023 

COMPARISON SHOPPING 

Hi, my name is Linda Garity. I have been a member of the  
Historical Society for approximately 10 years.  During that 
time I have served as Recording Secretary for 2 terms and 
Vice President for 3.   
My husband and I moved to El Cajon with 2 of our             
daughters in 2012.  We bought an old house on 3rd St.    
and wanted to know the history behind it so we headed up 
to the El Cajon Historical Society. They had quite a bit of 
information.  We joined and became active members.      
The importance of preserving and protecting history is 
very important to me.  
 
We are still having our monthly board meetings virtual but 
have opened the Knox House Museum to visitors on the  
3rd Saturday of every month except August.  Our goal is to 
be open every Saturday.  I would love for more people to 

volunteer as docents so we can accomplish that.   
 
 I just wanted to thank all our volunteers as you are essential to the Historical Society.  I want to                       
personally thank our board members, as the Historical Society would not exist without you! 
 
Finally, I wish you all a Happy and Healthy Christmas and New Year.  
 

Linda Garity, ECHS Board President 

From the Heritage May-June 1986  

And prices from FEB. 9, 1956 (Thursday): 

From the Heritage February 1986  



 

2 

A LOOK BACK IN KNOX HISTORY 

From the Heritage, April 1986 

From 1/18/1913 El Cajon Valley News, pg. 2. 

From the Heritage May-June 

From the Heritage May-June 1986  

A few fun snippets from our archives about Knox news.                          

Doubtful we still have the copier. 

And below around El Cajon in 1956.                  
Gotta wonder who came up with              

“Operation Rose Petal”. 

From the Heritage, February 1986 
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Your dues are due January 1, 2023.  Many thanks to those of you that pay early so 

we don’t have the expense of mailing you a reminder!!  We are looking forward to a 

very exciting year at the El Cajon Historical Society.  More & more information will be 

available online for member’s convenience.   

The membership categories are: Individual $15,  Family $25, Organization $45,     

Business $45, and Enhanced Life $500.  

To pay your dues, or if you would like to become a member, or upgrade your              

membership, please make checks payable to ECHS and send to:  

P.O. Box 1973, El Cajon, CA 92022-1973.  

Questions:  Please leave a message at 619-444-3800 and we will return your call. 
 

We are always so grateful for  your support!   

Best wishes for a Happy 2023 & please stay very safe.  

2023 MEMBERSHIP DUES   

Retro Reminder—-below is how we did it in 1987!   
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Quarterly Meeting January 26, 2023 

From: El Cajon Historical Society 
P. O. Box 1973 
El Cajon, CA 92022 

To: 

January 26, 2023  Quarterly Meeting RSVP Form 
  

Number attending @ $20 per person________________  
 
Amount Enclosed ________________  
 
Name ______________________________________________ 
 
Address ___________________________________________ 

 
City, Zip_________________________________________ 
 
Phone __________________________________________ 
 
E-mail __________________________________________ 

RESERVATION  DEADLINE: Jan 21, 2023 

Mail reservations & checks to: 

ECHS, P. O. Box 1973, El Cajon, CA 92022-1973 

Reservations not kept become a donation. 

The El Cajon Historical Society's next 
quarterly meeting will be held on 

Thursday, January 26
th
 at 12 pm at 

Marechiaros restaurant,                       
854 North 2

nd
 Street in El Cajon.  

This quarterly meeting's program is 
titled  “Floods of East County” by 
guest speaker Todd Hall from the 

National Weather Service in Oxnard.  
We hope that you will be able to join 

us to share food and fellowship.          
The cost is $20 per person.                   
Because of the room size,                     

reservations are limited to 25 people 
on a first come first serve basis.     
So please get your reservations        

in early.   

There will be a lunch menu at the 
restaurant.  Reservations must be in 

by Saturday, January 21st. 


